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2nd May 2024 
Welcome and New Starter Transition Information 

 
First of all, I would like to say thank you for choosing Rowsley Church of England Primary School for your 
child, and we are looking forward to welcoming them to our school. We believe that Rowsley is a great 
choice and we will work closely with you to ensure that your child makes a successful start at school. 

 
There will be a meeting for parents of Reception starters on Thursday 20th June at 3.30pm, where you will 
have the opportunity to meet staff, ask questions and find out about the experience your child will have 
when they start with us.  There will also be a starter pack of forms to complete, which should be returned 
by 1st July.  We need to confirm your child’s date of birth, therefore please also bring their birth certificate 
with you on the first transition day on 20th June.   
 
We would like your child to attend three inductions. Each of these are designed to help your child become 
familiar with their new classroom, to meet the adults who will be looking after them in September and of 
course to meet some new friends!  
 
The dates for these sessions are as follows: 

1. Thursday 20th June 2.30pm – 3.30pm – Please bring your child to the infant entrance where an 
adult will be waiting to direct you. We ask that you leave your child when you are happy that they 
are settled.  The new parents meeting will follow when you collect your child at 3.30pm. 

2. Monday 1st July 1.30pm-3pm - This will be in the Infant Classroom. Parents are asked to bring their 
children and leave once they are settled. 

3. Thursday 4th July 9am-11am - This will be in the Infant Classroom. Parents are asked to bring their 
children and leave once they are settled. 

 

Your child’s teacher will be Miss Chloe Lindley, supported by Teaching Assistant Mrs Abbie Isherwood. 
 
The school website www.rowsleyprimary.co.uk contains lots of information on uniform, term dates, the 
school calendar, safeguarding etc.  Information can also be found regarding morning and afternoon 
wraparound care, including how to book. 
 
We look forward to meeting you on Thursday 20th June and hope that it will be the beginning of an exciting 
relationship between the school, yourselves and your child. If you have any questions or concerns about 
your child starting school please do not hesitate to contact me a.wyer@peaktorfederation.co.uk or the 
school on 01629 733727. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Alexia Wyer 
Executive Headteacher 
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